ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000
January 28, 1984

@CAN@18511

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Uivision of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 70555

SUBJECT: Arkansas nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Dockat Nos. 50-313 and 50-2368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Radio'ogical Effluent Technical
Specifications (RETS)

Gentlemen:

By letter dated December 14, 1984, (BCNA128413) NRC issued amendments to the
ANO~1 and ANO-2 Technical Specifications to incorporate revised Technical
Specifications relative to radiological effluents. These revised
specifications incorporate the requirements of 10CFR50 Appendix I

As requestaed by your letter we are currently preparing revisions to Appendix B
Technical Specifications for each unit to delete those items superseded by
RETS. In order to avoid potential misinterpretation of appropriate Technical
Specification requirements pending completion of this change, administration
of the methods and limits of compliance, recordkeeping and reporting for
gaseous and liquid effluent monitoring and radiological environmental
monitoring will be conductad in accordance with RETS in lieu of

corresponding Appendix B specifications.

Very truly yours,

'\7( ;é(/(jt»z s
)

Ted. Enos
Manager, Licensing
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